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16th July 2

Für

Referning to your letter

of the 25th ultimo making applisa-

tion for the position of Indian

agent I have to inform you

that it is not the intention of

the Department to consider

at present the question of

the appointment of an Indian

agent at Betseamets but your

application has been noted.

your obedient servant,

Acting Deputy of the Sup Gen.

of Indian affairs.

Mr
George du Berger

mingan.

Lahador
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